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This is my third email to the board requesting that prior employees be allowed to re-enter the health
ins. Plan when changing jobs. Here’s my situation! I retired from the City of Jefferson who at the
time was in the state health ins. Plan But they discontinued membership and went with a county
consortium health plan. I now work for the Village of Johnson Creek and I can’t receive health
benefits because my previous employer (City of Jefferson) no long is a member. I just feel it’s very
unfair to me because City of Jefferson is no longer in the plan I have NO control what the City of
Jefferson does. Could I please receive a reply. Thanks for your time.
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